16 October 2023

G4S Security officers - post-TUPE
iIssues

PCS reps are pursuing outstanding issues with G4S and Mitie

Outstanding issues being pursued by PCS

Security guards transferred to G4S on 1 October with a few outstanding issues
that are still being addressed by PCS with Mitie and G4S, including errors on
contractual entitlements. These are being pursued vigorously by PCS and we are
confident will be resolved.

Members meeting

A further PCS members' meeting will be held for security members towards the
end of October for your representatives to provide feedback and updates to you.

If you have any questions about this, please contact helenf@pcs.org.uk
or paulb@pcs.org.uk

If you aren’t a PCS member, please join today.
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